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First Presbyterian Church of East Aurora Order of Worship
9 Paine St, East Aurora, NY, 14052 ~ 716-652-0160 ~ office@fpcea.org Chimes, Welcome and Announcements
May 19, 2024 - Day of Pentecost
. . . . Prelude: “Voluntary” - John Stanley
Rev. Drew Ludwig, Bridge Pastor Nan Murphy, Liturgist
Bradley Meholick, Music Director Betty Pitcher, Organist o ) .
. . Call to Worship: Liturgist: “Christ is Risen”
Happening This Week Congregation: “Christ is Risen, Indeed!”
-Sunday, May 19: Worship Committee Meeting, 11am
-Monday, May 20: Christian Ed Meeting, 6:30pm Hymn: “On Pentecost They Gathered” - Hymnal, n. 128
-Wednesday, May 22: Bible Study, 10am in the lounge
-Wednesday, May 22: Women’s Group: 6:30pm @ 42North Passing the Peace

Song of Praise: “What a Beautiful Name” - R&S n. 196
In Your Prayers

-Barb Buno, Jack Byrne, Sally Lincoln, Don & Sharon Taylor, Prayers & Praises /The Lord’s Prayer
The Fisher Family, The Seifert Family, Children may leave for Sunday school at this time
The Roden & Cardina Families
-Our Church’s PNC as they navigate the calling process. Special Music: “Variations on a Shaker Tune” - Handbell Choir

-Peace in the Middle East and in our world.
Scripture Reading: Acts 2:1-21

News & Notes Response: “Gloria Patri” - Hymnal, n. 579
-Duffield Camp and Retreat Center has openings for their
summer camps. Please consider sending your children and tell Sermon: "Old Stories, New Stories”
your friends. See the bulletin board for details or email the office.
-The Community Engagement team would like to THANK YOU: Responding to the Word

~For all the peanut butter and jelly! The weekend food bags for
children in the ROC program are full and ready for delivery.
~For helping with the fleece blankets! We will be looking for help
in making more of these for Family Promise of WNY soon!
~To the volunteers who make up the "sub club" on May 19th. We Postlude: “Toccata” - Johann Pachelbel
will be making 60 sub sandwiches to take to SB Community Table.

Hymn: “Spirit” - Hymnal, n. 315

Charge and Blessing

A warm welcome to all visitors! Please join us for refreshments following the service.

~The flowers in the sanctuary are given with thanks to God! ~Please leave your offering in the collection plate, located in the back of the sanctuary.

~Our services are livestreamed and recorded. If you wish to limit use of images from today's See a deacon if you have any questions. Thank you!

service, please let one of our deacons know. Thank you!
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